
CUPERTINO AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 
Cupertino Audit Committee scheduled for Tuesday, January 26, 

2021 beginning at 4:00 p.m., was canceled due to attendee 
scheduling conflicts. 

Dated this 13th day of Janaury 2021. 

     /s/ Mariela Vargas____ 

Mariela Vargas 
Administrative Assistant 

408-777-3267




